
 
 
 

 
Circular No.44/2023-24                                                                          Date: 06 September, 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The school will remain closed on 08 Sep, 2023 (Friday) for the students on account of G-20 Summit.  The exam scheduled on 08 
Sep, 2023 has been rescheduled and the AMENDED DATE SHEET for examination missed on 08 Sept, 2023 as given below and 
the same has now been uploaded on school website.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

However, the school will remain open for the staff (Teaching and Non-teaching) from 09.00 a.m. to 02.00 p.m. on 
08 Sep, 2023 (Friday).   

 
 
 
                              Asha Prabhakar 
                         (Principal) 

Distribution 
 

 VPL/Academic Coordinator/HMs  
 Class Broadcast Groups     
 Staff, Website I/C  
 A Razdan (File) 

 
 


